
01/09/2021 

MRS Stella Peterson 
8 Ashworth Avenue ST 
Belrose NSW 2085 
Stellapeterson@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

My objection to this project is because the construction is too close to the main road and also 
another fifty more vehicles will be using the local roads creating congestion noise and pollution 
within this peaceful suburb. 

Sent: 1/09/2021 4:45:17 PM
Subject: Online Submission


